
Devine Homes - letters have gone out up to no 41 in the last month, 
they are also looking at having a new access, have a map will have 
to study where it will be

Thanks to Gillian for writing in about the proposed 3 runway at 
Heathrow, we in the North will suffer especially where I live and 
part of Walton.  There will be an increase of 47 flights per hour 
for arrivals , 17 flights per hour for departures.  Currently the 
planes fly over the Downs area from 7,000 to 22,000 feet with an 
average of 12,000 ft  with the additional flights some of the 
flights could be 3,000ft.  Heathrow's 2 runways will have 25 flights 
per hour operating at 3,000ft  between 6-7 am nd 6 flights per hour 
during, some of the planes will be at 2,000 ft in parts of Epsom.  
Am very concerned about the air pollution

Banstead Fire Station is one of 4 stations that is looking to close 
during the evening, this is a concern as one of the vehicles was 
moved from Epsom to cover us - they couldn't get to us in time.  
There is consultation

L&V are presenting to Kingswood RA  AGM this week about their 
proposal of a retirement village.L&Gbuilding to be a residential and 
care homd, the rest of site to have retirement properties

L&V seem to be diverting into the private care world., They have 
just bought 25% of the Epsom Hospital site for £18m to build a 
private care & residential home.  We trying to find out if our 
Surrey Downs CCG will be able to use some of the rooms .  Developer 
put  in an offer for £40m to build on the site, as it wasn't t care 
couldn't be accepted.  Adrian White out an offered n to build a care 
home and work with the hospital, also build some flats in the site - 
trying to find out why it wasn't accepted

Changes to Planning committee as from May, will explain at the 
meeting

Have been dealing with various residents queries

Rachel


